
2021 Month of the Military Child

April is Month of the Military Child and we want to shine a spotlight on you – your face,  

your voice, your art, your family, your story. Here are some ways you can participate:

	★ Share pictures: Send us images of you, your family or friends wearing purple to 

celebrate Purple Up! 

	★ Provide a quote: Write a short blurb about what it’s like to be a military kid.

	★ Write a blog: Send us a blog about a memorable military life experience.

	★ Send us your artwork: Share a painting, drawing, poem, video or musical  

recording about your experience being part of the military community.

Please send all submissions to: MOMC2021@militaryonesource.mil

MilKids, help us celebrate
the wonders of you!
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